Greenville ECHS

Collegiate Lions Monthly!

September 2021

Lead. Achieve. Succeed. Empower!



First Month of School in the Books!

I can not believe it has already been a month of school. Our students have enjoyed learning for a complete month in their high school courses and for two weeks in their college courses. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all stakeholders for being patient as we settled into the new school year. It feels great to be back at full capacity and the staff has enjoyed the amazing energy our students have given.

Fall 2021 Parent Meeting Recap!

Special thanks to all the parents and students that were able to attend our Fall Parent Meeting. If you were unable to attend, no worries. Please email Mr.Carter at carterdm@greenvilleisd.com and he will provide you with all the information.

First Field Trip set for September 29th!

We will have our first field trip of the year on September 29th! This field trip will be to Paris Junior College in Paris, TX. We will be taking our freshmen and sophomores on this trip since they have never been to PJC's main campus. Students will need to wear their black GECHS shirts and appropriate bottoms to the field trip. Lunch will be provided by PJC.

T-Shirts are for Parents too!

We are selling GECHS t-shirts for \$15 dollars. Below is the link to fill out the form to purchase. Please send your money with your student to school. They can turn it into me at some point during the school day. Money is due and shirt orders will close on October 1st.

GECHS Parent T-Shirt Order Form





Contact information:

De'Andre Carter Chancellor of GECHS Email: carterdm@greenvilleisd.com

Cell Phone: 214-289-4838 Office Phone: 903-453-3629

Join GECHS Parent Remind

Join GECHS Student Remind

<u>Like us on Facebook!</u> ★ <u>Follow Us on Twitter!</u> ★ <u>Follow Us on Instagram!</u>